
Safety Meeting Minutes 
July 10, 2019 

 
The following individuals attended the July 10, 2019 meeting:  
Tony Colemire, Dion Mumma, Mike Ralph, Dee Reitzi, Cliff Smith and Heidi Zula 
Members absent: William Meiser, Sheri Moyer, Jodi Neuschwander and Michelle 
Geppert. 
 
Dee Reitzi opened the meeting at 9:47 a.m. 
 
Dee asked for a motion to approve the June 12, 2019 safety meeting minutes.  Minutes 
were approved unanimously. 
 
Dee shared that a large window pane was broken at the High School.  She went out and 
secured the window with tape.  A cone was placed below the area for safety.  She 
placed a call with Hershock for repair. Purchase order was done and waiting for the 
window to come in for installation. Might take 4 weeks for completion. 
 
Heidi Zula shared that there were no reported workman’s Compensation Claims.   
 
Next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, August 14; location to be determined.  
 
Meeting ended at 10:35 
 


